To: Finance, Revenue and Bonding Committes

From: Mark DiVirgilio, Owner-Tavern House Grill, Toliand
Re: FPlease support HB 7054, An Act Concerning Keno
Date: Apr. 13th, 2015

This letter is in regards to supporting HB 7054. This bill is important to my
business because it would create revenue and jobs for my establishment. | often
travel to Massachusetts so | can sit down, relax, have a drink and piay soma KENO
in an aduft aimosphere. | atso think that it wili bring income 1o the state of Connecticut
for better schools, libraries, roads efc...efc...

Sincerely,

Mark DiVirgilio
Owner



